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Dear Members of the PAMCL Board of Trustees and Fellow Marines of District 7, 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is Craig Swineford, and I would like to introduce 

myself to the Pennsylvania Marine Corps League Board of Trustees and all the detachments that 

make up our strong and proud District 7. 

As a dedicated Marine and active member of our League, I have always believed in upholding 

the core values of Honor, Courage, and Commitment—not just in service, but in everyday life 

and community engagement. It’s a privilege to stand alongside such a distinguished group of 

leaders and fellow Marines who continue to serve with purpose, integrity, and unwavering 

dedication. 

Over the past six years, I’ve been the Director of Veterans Affairs for Blair County, a Veterans 

Services Specialist with the Pennsylvania Department of Military and Veterans Affairs, and a 

member of the GySgt Ronald E. Baum (301) Detachment in Altoona PA.  One of my proudest 

efforts has been supporting the Toys for Tots program here in Altoona, where I’ve witnessed 

firsthand the incredible impact our League can make when we unite for a common cause.  Last 

year, our detachment provided toys for 955 families and approximately 3000 children in our 

region.  Through initiatives like these, I aim to strengthen our presence, deepen our community 

ties, and honor the traditions that define the Marine Corps League. 

I look forward to working collaboratively with each of you—sharing ideas, supporting our 

detachments, and advancing the mission of the Marine Corps League throughout Pennsylvania. I 

welcome any opportunity to connect, support local efforts, and contribute wherever I am needed 

most. 

Thank you for your continued service and for welcoming me into this distinguished circle of 

leadership and camaraderie. 

Semper Fidelis, 

 

Craig Swineford 

District 7 Vice Commandant 

cts9@verizon.net / 814-937-9217 
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